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Getting Prepared for Election Day

Election day is now less than 3 weeks away. On Tuesday,
November 2nd, you will head to the polls to cast your vote.
Immediately, you will notice something new, the way in
which you vote.

Monroe County is rolling out new voting machines this
November. You may have already used these machines, if
you voted in September’s primaries.

If you have yet to use these machines, you might want to
learn more information about voting by visit the Monroe
County Board of Elections web site at
Www.monroecounty.gov/elections.

On that web site, you can also check where you are
supposed to vote on November 2nd.

“‘Sweet House!”’
Musical to Fight

Childhood Obesity
On Thursday, October 14th, | had lk
the privilege to attend an event Ff
at Nazareth College. The y
Rochester Children’s Theater
used this opportunity to
announce its upcoming musical “Sweet House!”. The RCT will use this
musical to fight childhood obesity. “Sweet House!” is based on the
story of Hansel and Gretel, which addresses temptation and the
consequences of poor choices. For additional photographs from
Thursday’s announcement, find me on facebook. Visit The Rochester
Children’s Theatre web site at ww.rochesterchildrenstheatre.org for
more information on this great musical!
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Out and About!

Some of the Events
Around the District

On Saturday, October 16th,
Alternatives for Battered Women
present, “Walk a Mile in Her
Shoes’. This event asks men to
literally walk one mile in a pair
of women’s shoes while raising
funds for Alternatives for
Battered Women. For more
information, visit
www.abwrochester.org.

The National Center for

Missing and Exploited

Children is holding its annual
dinner auction Saturday night,
October 16th, at the

Rochester Riverside

Convention Center. You can view
the auction catalog on line at
www.ncmenyauction.org.

Throughout the summer, you
enjoyed the Concerts by the
Shore at Ontario Beach Park. Did
you know that the Ontario Beach
Program Committee also has a
fall series of concerts? Two more
performances are left this fall.

8 On Thursday, October 20th,
® Music Makers performs, and

Thursday, October 27th, join the
Rochester Metropolitan Jazz
Orchestra performs. Both of
these bands play from 7:15 to
9:00 p.m. on the 2nd floor of the
Roger Robach Community
Center. The Al Bruno Trio with
Tom Monte play every week from
6:00 until 7:15 p.m.
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